Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 2:58 PM

To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] D.A. 2023/0130 Organic Waste Transfer Station, 109A Church Street,
Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Sydney Central City Planning Panel
Good afternoon,

It is with shock, sadness and disappointment that | write this email of opposition to the proposed organic
waste transfer station very close to my home in Lidcombe, Sydney.

| am very concerned about the decrease in value of my home if the above proposal were to go ahead.

Having an acute sense of smell, | am very worried and upset about the odour from a waste transfer station
very close to my home, that | understand will contain all types of decomposing refuse.

| am also concerned about the noise pollution from 100+ trucks using the proposed rubbish tip six days per
week, considering Lidcombe residents already suffer from aircraft noise. The proposed rubbish tip will
considerably decrease my peace and happiness and therefore my quality of life.

100+ trucks daily will quickly rip up the roads we all use, especially during and after rain.

| have been counting down the months to retirement next year and looking forward to living a peaceful
life. The above D.A. is a devastating blow to me and | feel my life has now been thrown into chaos.

| strongly object to an organic waste transfer station in Lidcombe.

With kind regards,
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